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Lamhert Bros. Building, Shareh El Canal

P. O. Box 68, Port Tewfik
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w7 14th August, 1959

M/S "R Y A D"
Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter sent to the
Genoa Surveyors dated 7th instant copy ofwhich reached
this office on the llth instant, we wish to inform you
that the vessel was under survey at this port for Port
Clearence Safety Equipment Survey on the 23rd July,
1959.

We were at that time verbaly informed that
the vessel after laoding at this port was bound for
Hong Kong to which port the vessel was sold in order
to be broken up.

Our Report 10 No. 982 is further referred

to.
The Vessel left this port on the 26th July,
1959,
Yourﬁ/faithfullyff
B A it
SURVEYOR »

The Secretary.,
LONDON.
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